
 

Update: GPSSBC North West 
 

Members were informed in the previous edition of the Informus that a task team was established to 

investigate the issue of additional workload that is not in the job descriptions of Administrative Clerks 

who are capturing continuing Professional Teachers Development (CPTD) and the Integrated Quality 

Management System (IDMS)  

 

Upon enquiry on progress, it was reported that the task team has not yet met owing to several 

considerations. A decision was then taken to give the committee a due date to commence with its 

responsibilities. It was agreed the task team should meet on 9 July 2019 after the re-opening of 

schools. The date of the next meeting is 6 September 2019. Members will be informed of progress.  
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